

22nd November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

GDPR Information

Enclosed is a document called a GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation) Privacy notice.

This long document explains how we store and process your personal data. This is nothing to worry about. It is now the law that all organisations including schools, for GDPR compliance, share these notices with you.

If you have any questions or concerns about this privacy notice, please contact Nick Clark or me.

Yours sincerely,

Eileen Ollieuz

Headteacher